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See page 10 for 

Contest Details 

   

 

Town of Macklin Office Hours 
Monday – Friday 

9:00am- 12:00pm, 1:00pm – 5:00pm 

 

Check out our new website at www.macklin.ca  

Issue 04 

July 2018 

 

Macklin School Graduation Glass of 2018 
   Mohammed Al-Assaf    Emilee Gartner     Erika Scheck 
   Kolby Arlitt     Alaina Golden     Nolan Sieben 
   Ian Bischler     Brenna Harbaruk    Jonah Stang 
   Sade Blondin     Ian Hillis      Lauren Stang 
   Ryan Deck     Dawson Johnston    Paige Stang 
   Amanda Elston     Dawson Krieger    Braden Tryhuba 
   Katrina Gallan     Jaden Pletz     Garrett Walz 
   Austin Gartner     Dalton Reiter     Carylanne Wells 
   Dylan Gartner     Paul-Nathan Rideout   Emily Wotschell 

http://www.macklin.ca/
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Waste Collection 
Tuesday – Residential & Business 
Friday – Business & Industrial Park 
REMINDER:  Free residential RECYCLE pickup on Tuesdays. 
Items must be in a 30” x 36” clear plastic bag. 
 

Transfer Station Hours 
(Macklin Residents only) 
Tuesday: 4:00 – 8:00pm 
Thursday: 4:00 – 8:00pm 
Saturday: 11:00am – 3:00pm 
 

Macklin Library Hours 
Tuesday: 2:00 – 7:00pm 

Wednesday: 2:00 – 7:00pm 
Thursday: 10:00am – 2:00pm 

 

Recreational Vehicles 

It is unlawful to park any camper, boat trailer or any other trailer unit on 

any street or lane in town for a period longer than twenty-four (24) hours 

when connected or disconnected from the towing vehicle.  Under special 

permit this time frame may be extended to a maximum of forty-eight (48) 

hours.  It is also against Town bylaws to park any vehicle on any public 

park or boulevard within Town limits at any time.  Those individuals 

having campers and vehicles on any public park or boulevard within Town 

limits at any time.  Those individuals having campers and vehicles that will 

fall under the provisions of this bylaw should take the necessary steps as no 

further notice will be given before bylaw tickets are issued.  
 

ATV Vehicles 

The use of All Terrain Vehicles is covered under legislation passed by the Province of 

Saskatchewan and violations of this act are enforced by the local RCMP.  Persons 

owning and operating any quad, motor bike or other ATV should know what is 

permitted under this piece of legislation.  Please contact any member of the RCMP by 

calling 753-2171 to discuss your rights as a property owner or ATV owner.  

Complaints under the All-Terrain Vehicles Act should be directed to the RCMP.  As 

responsible vehicle owners please respect the rights of private property owners and 

members of this community.  Violations may be issued for excessive noise, intrusion 

onto private property or any other violation covered under the above mentioned 

legislation.   

Grass Clippings and Compost 

It is the responsibility of each property owner to dispose of any grass clippings or compost 

material.  There is an area designated for this at the waste transfer station where compost 

materials may be emptied from their bags and deposited at no charge.  It is not an acceptable 

practice to place compost or grass clippings along the back alley or lane adjacent to your 

property.   
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The Bunnock Association is asking anyone wishing to have a 

Food Booth/selling food at the August 3rd, Friday night 

Registration event to please notify the Bunnock Committee to 

confirm as some changes are happening.  

306-753-2256 

Macklin Community Bingo 
Every Wednesday in the Community Hall 

Doors open 6:30pm.  Games begin 7:30pm 

Local Church Services 
Catholic:     Saturday  St. Donatus  5:00pm 

   Macklin  7:00pm   
   Sunday Denzil   9:00am  
   Macklin  11:00am 

  
United:     Worship/Sunday School  9:00am 
 
Evesham Anglican/United: Sunday 10:00am 

 

SUDOKU 

Ability Development Services by the Macklin 

Bea Fisher offers: 
 

Confidential paper/file shredding which is 

available in house or at the place of 

business/residence. 

For more information please call or leave a 

message at (306) 753-2288 

Open 9:00am – 4:00pm           

New Horizon Senior Centre Bingo 

4920 Empire – 49 Street 

Every Monday at 1:30pm 
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REMINDER: 
 Monday morning walk in clinics are for medical emergencies, illness, and injuries that surfaced over 

the weekend. Please remember chronic illness, prescription renewals, review of test results, form 

completion, pre ops, and ailments that are more chronic in nature ie: long term pain require a regular 

apt. The nurse practitioner will see as many patients as possible on a first come first serve basis from 

9 – 11:30am.  

 Please remember to book your prescription renewal, it is your responsibility to ensure you have 

enough medications until your next apt. Faxed prescription renewals are being phased out and will 

only be considered in extenuating circumstances 

 Starting in July Dr. Erasmus will be coming to Macklin on a routine basis to get to know patients at 

the Villa Marie and St Joseph’s long term care facility. At this time Andrea Zimmer NP will remain 

the only full time provider at the clinic, and Dr. Nanda will continue to serve Macklin one day per 

week. This is the first phase in an initiative to link care between provost and Macklin, we will notify 

the public as needed in the future. 

 When booking appointments, please let the receptionist know if it is for a complete physical or for 

more than one concern so we can schedule the appropriate amount of time. 

 Please remember to update your personal information including phone number and address with 

reception. 

 The nurse practitioner is working very hard to meet the needs of all community members, including 

the Villa Marie and St. Joseph’s Health Centre Long Term Care Patients.  Please be respectful of her, 

her time and the clinic staff. 
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The Ladies Golf Association held their ladies’ tournament on June 18th.  

Thank you to the following sponsors for their generous donations: 

Thomas Hardware - Macklin Credit Union -  Macklin Insurance - Latigo Trucking - Slick Autobody 

MLRP - La Pizzeria – Rona - Peking Garden – Shear Boutique – Stichin’ Post – Bumper to Bumper 

Subway – Prairie Moon – Delta Coop Macklin – Reinbold Electric - Kohlman Trucking  

Cosmo’s Consulting – Alliance Development - Ryan Flegg & Taylor Gartner – MANTL – Macklin 

Oilmen’s – MTM - Wilde Card Ent. – Heather Stang – Al’s Truck Service – E&L Holdings 

J&S Confectionery – Gopher Byte – Royal Bank – Fleck’s Insurance - Steelview – Macklin Tire  

Close To Home – Donna Lynn McIntyre - Nugget’s Contracting – Weatherford – Tara Weinkauf  

Clean Harbors - Green Acres – Eunice Vetter 

 

Ladies night Golf runs every Tuesday! 

 

  

 

 

Thank You! 
Macklin & District Health Foundation would like to thank the following businesses and individuals for 

their contributions to our 16th Annual Charity Golf Tournament that was held on June 15, 2018. 

 

Approximately $10,000.00 was raised for the Macklin & District Health Foundation.  Featured projects 

this year are providing funding for medical personnel retention and an air mattress at St. Joseph’s 

Health Centre, and purchasing and installing 2 more Automated External Defibrillators. 

 
Alliance Developments Inc. - Barbara Kloster - Border Veterinary Clinic - Canadian Natural Resources Ltd. 

Charis Medical - Clean Harbors Canada Inc. - Delta Co-operative Assoc. Ltd. - Denzil Knights of Columbus 

Dolphin Oilfield Services Ltd. - Donald L. Isaman Professional Corp. - Durak Investments Inc. 

E & L Holdings Primate Ltd. - Fleck’s Insurance - Green Acres Agro Inc. - Gregory's Funeral Home 

J & S Confectionery (2005) Ltd. - Jerome Dieser - Kohlman Van Rentals - Larry and Frances Stang 

Little Albert's Jewellery - Loric Industrial Insulation Inc. - Lowe Automotive Ltd. - Luella Bosch 

Macklin Auto Centre (1994) - Macklin Credit Union Ltd. - Macklin Insurance & Realty Inc. - Macklin 

Knights of Columbus Council 5474 - Macklin Lake Regional Park - Macklin Tire (2015) Ltd. – MANTL  

MRC GlobalNalco Champion Technology - North Park Gas-Up Ltd. - Pius & Charlene Heffner - Prairie 

Moon Inn & Suites - RBC Royal Bank – Macklin - Reinbold Electric Ltd. - Repsol Oil & Gas Canada Inc. - 

R.M. of Heart's Hill #352 - R.M. of Senlac #411 - Rod's Heating and Cooling - Sask Energy - Saskatchewan 

Blue Cross - Schaan Healthcare Products - Slick Autobody Inc. - Steel View Oil Pressure Services Ltd. - 

Stitchin Post Promotions - Subway (Macklin) - Susan Conly - S.U.N. - Tex Pro Western Ltd. 

Thomas Hardware Ltd. - TJ Consulting Ltd. - Town of Macklin - Wurth 

 

A Special Thank You to all the golfers, sponsors, the tournament co-ordinator Steve Gartner, Darlene 

Kidd, Margaret Yeo, Diane Kuzz and Linda Kohlman for supervising the hole-in-one, and Margaret 

Yeo and Jerome Dieser for taking photos.  
 

If we inadvertently missed anyone, please accept our sincere apology. 

 

Thank you.  
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COMMUNITY EVENTS 
(Always stay tuned as new events are added or dates change) 
August 3, 4, 5  Bunnock World Championship 
August 20-24  Macklin Vacation Bible School  
October 26   Macklin Pumpkin Walk 
October 26, 27  Haunted House at Macklin Museum 
November 2  Daycare Annual Ladies Night Out 
November 3  Art’s Council Concert Series Performance 
November 11  Remembrance Day Service (Communiplex) 
December 7/8  Christmas in Our Town 
 

 

 

For updated information check 
out: 

www.macklinswimmingpool.com 

Are you interested in becoming a Lifeguard!!!! 
Alliance Pipeline Aquatic Centre is offering: 

Bronze Medallion Course 
July 9-11th  -  $160.00 includes books 

Prerequisite:   Must have Level 10 and be 13 years  
Bronze Cross Course 

July 11-13th  -  $160.00 includes books 
Prerequisite:   Must have completed the Bronze 

Medallion Course 
Contact: Pool - 306-753-2060 

 

June 2018 MADAC Trip-of-the-Month 

Winners: 
Trip – Trevor & Lucy Nelson                  

$75.00 Gift Certificate – Danita Vallee 

 

http://www.macklinswimmingpool.com/
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Optometric Mission Trip to Colombia 

In early May, I travelled to Colombia to volunteer on an optometric mission trip. During my trip, myself and 12 

other optometry students from Southern College of Optometry (SCO) provided eye exams to underprivileged 

people in the city of Cartagena. The exams provided the patient with a glasses prescription, exam of the health 

of the eye, referrals for surgery if needed and donated ocular medication and glasses if prescribed. Our group 

was a part of a club from our school called Student Volunteers in Optometric Service to Humanity (SVOSH), 

which has been organizing trips like these since 1975. This year, the club organized 5 different trips to various 

Central American countries and was able to serve approximately 4,300 patients. On my trip alone, we saw 

around 1,400 patients in 4 days. It was overwhelming to see how grateful the people were for just a simple eye 

exam. I really enjoyed being able to work the optical station of the clinic, because you could see how 

appreciative and excited each person was to receive the donated glasses and sunglasses.  

 

SVOSH and its student members could not have organized or funded this trip without the support from various 

different groups and organizations. In the host countries, SVOSH depends on local Lions Clubs to organize the 

clinic, arrange translators and make sure the people in the area know about the clinic. At home in the USA and 

Canada, different clubs and organizations help support this club through monetary donations, glasses, 

sunglasses or ocular medications. In January and February of this year, the Macklin Kinettes helped support 

SVOSH by making a generous monetary donation and collecting around 1,400 glasses from Macklin and 

surrounding area. I would like to take this time to thank the Kinettes and the community of Macklin for 

supporting me on this worthwhile mission trip. 

 

Dylan Johnston 
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Macklin Kinette Club 

This month we have begun cleaning up 

project park and will be adding new 

playground equipment and swings in the next 

few months. Also the gazebo has been 

completed and the picnic tables have been 

installed for your use while enjoying the park. 

We had Kinettes attend District Convention in 

Prince Albert. We also attended the chartering 

of the new KIN club in Unity. Also, we “lent 

lots of hands” volunteering at the Splash ‘N 

Smash for the Provost Kinsmen. 

We would also like to Congratulate Emily 

Wotschell on being our $500 Grade 12 

scholarship winner. Good luck in the future 

& continue to give back to the 

community. Congratulations to all the Grads 

and best of luck in your future. 

Macklin is a thriving community with a very active young demographic. Buy your home, Start your business, get 

started on your plan and watch your dream unfold – it’s a buyer's market - but will not be for long!!!  

Take advantage of the opportunities NOW! 

306-753-2223   Macklin Realty Inc.   Maxine Erker - Realtor 

The Macklin Catholic Women’s League (CWL) held their annual awards night on 

Tuesday, June 5th at St. Mary’s Church hall.   

After a potluck supper, Nancy Hollman,  

president, presented the following awards to  

recognize the women’s years of service as  

members of the CWL.  

25 Years - Joan Degenstien & Cindy Fischer     

50 Years - Aurelia Gartner & Emily Rolheiser   

60 Years - Dorothy Schulmeister   

65 Years - Kay Zerr  

 
Cindy Fischer, Joan Degenstien, Dorothy Schulmeister, Emily Rolheiser, Aurelia Gartner, Kay Zerr 

Bungalow for sale 

5013 Mirror Drive 

1224 Sq ft house, excellent 

location. Owner's very 

motivated.  

Contact to view anytime! 
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           Today was one of the best training days we have ever had. Involved pump operations, numerous search and rescue 

scenarios in non-live environments and then we were able to conduct multiple live fire drills. Members were able to watch 

various conditions develop within each bedroom. Invaluable information and experiences were learned by all. Thanks to all the 

members who came to train and a huge thanks to the Reichert’s for offering this structure for our training needs. 

           Today was one of the best training days we have ever had. Involved pump operations, numerous search and rescue 

scenarios in non-live environments and then we were able to conduct multiple live fire drills. Members were able to watch 

various conditions develop within each bedroom. Invaluable information and experiences were learned by all. Thanks to all the 

members who came to train and a huge thanks to the Reichert’s for offering this structure for our training needs. 

  

**HISTORICAL FACT** 
The game of Bunnock was first introduced to Canada by the Russian Germans.  There are several versions of 
how the game originated.  One of them is that the game was developed in the early 1800’s by the Russian 
military.  Some old timers remember stories told by their elders relating how the Russian soldiers posted in 
the frozen tundra of northern Siberia, found the time endless.  To help pass the time they tried to play 
horseshoes, but all too often they found it impossible to drive the peg into the frozen ground.  With a little 
ingenuity, or was it sheer luck or boredom, some of the Russian soldiers discovered that the ankle bones of a 
horse could be set up on the frozen ground and so a new game called Bunnock (Bones) was born.   

 
 

Macklin Rage Season 

The 2018 U17 Club Volleyball season was an excellent one for the Macklin Club Team. The season starting in 

January and ended the first weekend in May.  
 

The team consisted of: 
George Tough(Coach), Shayna Baier, Devyn Steinhubel, Brie Leer (Rivercourse),  Emma Scheck, Jayda Thomas, Chelsey Erker, 
Lauren Gartner(Unity), Emma King 
Missing: Emma Stang, Leah Weinkauf, Angela Leer(Trainer) 
 

The girls played in several tournaments through-out the season: 

 North Battleford - Feb 3  

 Sask Cup 1 – Saskatoon - Feb 10/11 (Finished 13th) 

 Sask Cup 2 – Melfort - Mar 10/11 (Finished 8th) 

 Outlook - Mar 24 (Finished 1st) 

 Sask Cup 3 – Warman - Apr. 7/8 (Finished 8th) 

 Warman - Apr 22 (Finished 1st) 

 St. Walburg - Apr. 29 (Finished 1st) 

 Provincials – Saskatoon -May 5/6 (Gold - Division 2 Tier 1)  
 

The girls finished 9th in the province out of 23 teams. The girls started provincials seeded 9Th. They played Regina 

Royal black & Northwest Diggers beating both teams two straight. After a re- pool the girls beat the Bombers, 

Moose Jaw And Warman, all two straight. Then the single elimination playoff started Sunday. The girls beat 

Estevan Extreme and a Regina team to advance to the final against Outlook. They won the final in three sets! This 

group of girls were in the top eight teams in the province for most of the club season. Great work girls! 

The dedication of the parents and players, contributed to the success of this team. This group of girls worked hard 

together and continued to improve throughout the season.  
 

All of this could not have been possible without the contributions of our sponsors.  Thank you so much, we would 

not have been able to run our season without your support. 

MTM, Steel View, Macklin Credit Union, Prairieview Physiotherapy, Macklin Kinettes, Randy Sander, 4E Farms 

 

Macklin Bea Fisher Advisory Committee is looking 

for interested individuals to join our 

committee.  We offer advice and support to the 

Macklin Bea Fisher program and serve as a liaison to 

Bea Fisher Centre, Inc. Lloydminster.  We meet quarterly 

(4 times a year); usually January, April, June, September, 

October.  Meeting times are dependent upon the 

consensus of committee members.  If you would like to 

contribute to our community in this way please contact 

Fran Stang @ 306-753-2059. 
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The Macklin Soccer Association would like to thank 
Sandy Dieser and Hydrodig for their generous donation 
of $500, which went towards the purchasing of the new 
signs located at both the north and south entrances to 
the soccer fields. Looks awesome!!! Their donation is 
also allowing the purchase of a legend sign that will show 
which field is allocated to which age group teams. Sandy 
also volunteered his time and equipment to hydrovac the 
holes out in order to put the posts in for the signs. Again, 
from the executives to all the managers, coaches and 
players of the teams, THANKS.  

Macklin Minor Ball is hosting the Bantam AA Tier 2 Boys Provincials this summer! 

Come down to Macklin Lake Regional Park from July 20th-22nd  

and cheer on our Bantam Boys! 

The Bantam home tournament will be held from July 6th-8th  

at Macklin Lake Regional Park. 
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Letter from the Chief 
 
Hi all!  Welcome to Summer.  It is here!!  Graduation is here also.  Congratulations to all 
the Grade 12’s as they take the next big step in their lives.  It is an exciting and maybe a 
bit daunting time in your lives.  Good luck to all.  I know with this time of year, there is a 
lot of celebrating going on.  Please remember to always plan a safe way home for you 
and your guests!!  Way to go Class of 2018!!! 

 
Summer also means camping season starts spooling up.  Remember to check your truck 
and trailer to make sure everything is working properly.  Sometimes a quick check of the 
lights, brakes, tires and safety chains can make a holiday go a lot smoother and stress 
free.  Take the time to do a pre-trip inspection of your equipment well in advance of 
your departure day.  It is well worth it!!  
 
Happy & safe holidays campers! Have a great summer everyone! 

 

Pat G. Stang 

Fire Chief 

Macklin Fire and Rescue 

306-753-7378 
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Thank You to all who sent or brought cards and gifts and to those who stopped by for visits 

following my recent heart surgery.  Many Thanks, also, for all the prayers which ensured my 

successful surgery and recovery.  Your thoughtfulness and kindness is greatly appreciated and 

treasured.  Thank You to the staff at Macklin Bea Fisher, my friends at Bea Fisher, Mrs. Probst 

and my friends at school, the staff and clients at  the Villa and St. Joseph's, Care-a-Lot  

Playschool, Macklin Daycare, Macklin Library, Linda and my co-workers at Subway, Tim, Jane and my co-

workers at Macklin Auto Centre for your help, understanding and support.  I will be forever grateful.   

With love, Julie Stang  
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RCMP Report 
 

An individual turned in a found license plate.  The license plate had been stolen from a vehicle 

in Wainwright.  There are no suspects at this time. 

Complaint of construction crew working too close to railway tracks.  Members issued a verbal  

warning to the subjects of complaint. 

Complaint of theft.  Still under investigation. 

Complaint of ATV hitting Buy & Go Fuels Building.  Members located the subject of complaint  

and issued four traffic tickets. 

Complaint of unwanted rider on CP Rail train.  Members met the train near Evesham and  

patrolled the area but could not locate the subject of complaint. 

Complaint of uttering threats.  Member attended and spoke with the subject of complaint.   

Complainant declined to lay charges. 

Traffic collision.  Still under investigation. 

Complaint of impaired operation of motor vehicle.  Members patrolled but could not locate the  

vehicle. 

Complaint of theft of fuel from a local gas station.  There are no suspects at this time. 

A 33-year-old Macklin male was charged with Impaired Operation of a Motor Vehicle during a  

traffic stop. 

Complaint of an abandoned vehicle in business parking lot.  Business representative was  

advised to have the vehicle towed off the property. 

False alarm at Home Hardware.  Cancelled by key holder. 

Complaint of disturbing the peace.  Still under investigation. 

 
Macklin & District Crime Watch Division 
Striving to keep our community safe. 

306-753-4001 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
         
 

Macklin RCMP Office (306) 753-2171   Monday – Friday 9:00 am – 1:00 pm 

June 23rd was one of the best training days the Macklin Fire Department has ever had. Involved pump 
operations, numerous search and rescue scenarios in non-live environments and then we were able to conduct 
multiple live fire drills. Members were able to watch various conditions develop within each bedroom. 
Invaluable information and experiences were learned by all. Thanks to all the members who came to train and a 
huge thanks to the Reichert’s for offering this structure for our training needs. 
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Memories         by Susan Conly 
 

Memories! As I stood in our New Horizons Centre the other day, after an absence of months, 

memory slipped back to the beginning years of this Centre. 

As always in any new endeavor, we needed money for the basic operational expenses. On 

the Board of Directors was a lady from Evesham, (Mrs.) Bea Roadhouse. Bea was a mover; her 

philosophy was “stop moaning, get going”. Interested in quilt-making, she organized a group of 

women, delegated out a few essential jobs and they were off! 

On October 13, 1976, Marg Smith purchased the first quilting material for $19.62. The 

number of batts purchased in the next order, 12 @ 2.98, indicates there was to be no looking 

back; within a week, the sale of the first quilt, $15; soon a second sale, $35, to Mary Mawbey. 

This was the beginning. Bea retired from the Board in 1979 and asked that Catherine 

Roadhouse replace her as the Director in charge of quilting. Many interesting and beautiful 

designs have been used by the Quilters through the years, but the most popular has been the 

Lone Star. In the spring of 1982, the first Lone Star was completed. I bought it; it has been in 

use ever since. Often laundered, it comes out fresh and bright--quality material, quality 

workmanship. Revenue, for 28 years from the quilts, was $41,100. 

Other ladies who devoted their time to this fund-raising were: Martha Conly, Joy Henderson, 

Eugenia Stang, Edna Dawson, Bertha Rowein, Barbara Walch, Frances Shapka, Ann 

Partington, Marj Beaumont, Vi Lisch, Nee Partington, Christina Reschny, Ethel Blue, Myrtle 

Mills, Reta Keindel, Mary Meakin, Barbara Kloster, Kay Zerr, Tilly Gallinger, Mrs. John 

Kloster. I’ve struggled to include all those who were part of Macklin Town & Country Quilters 

through the years, but I may have missed some names. If I have, let me know so the records will 

be complete. 

And the ladies, getting fewer in number as years rolled by, quilted every Wednesday 

afternoon for years. 

I remember, clearly, one day when finances were at an all-time low, saying, “If I survive this, if 

we ever get this effort off the ground and this Centre is still in existence 30 years from now, I 

shall have a “thank you” supper for the whole blessed bunch that are still hanging in there.” 

Here we are, 2018. “Thank you” to all of you, every member, old-time or new. We have a great 

organization. Come in and check out the Centre, organized solely for the benefit of our 

community. If you wish, become a member. You may have an interest in quilting, if so, how 

about starting another quilting group--or “just come” to enjoy any of the other activities at the 

Centre. 

This July our Centre will celebrate its 42nd anniversary. 
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2018 Roadwork Program 
As part of the 2018 construction season, the Town of Macklin will be continuing with the pavement 
upgrade program.  This year two sections will be completed with road removal, base gravel 
remediation, curb/sidewalk replacement and new asphalt.  The map above shows the two locations. 
 
Herald Street – From Highway 31 intersection west to Mirror Drive 
Surveyed Road – From the Herald Street intersection west to the Swimming Pool entrance. 
 
These sections of road will be restricted to construction vehicles only during the different phases of 
construction.  Please show some courtesy for the construction crews and avoid entering the 
construction zone unless prior authorization is obtained.  Use alternate routes to access your 
destination. 
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Hometown Connection Advertising: 
 

Yearly Business card size ad - Chamber members only  $175.00/year 

Monthly Business card size ad – open to all    $25.00/month 

Monthly ¼ page ad – open to all     $40.00/month 

Monthly ½ page ad – open to all     $60.00/month 

 

Community and non-profit articles, etc. are no charge. 

 

Ads and articles must be submitted in print ready form.  There will be a 2 picture limit 

as well as a 100 word limit to all articles.  Deadline for articles or advertising is the 24th 

of the month.  Payment must be made up front by cheque to “Macklin Chamber of 

Commerce” and dropped off at the Town of Macklin Office or your advertisement will 

not be included in the issue. 

 

If you need a digital advertisement designed for you,  

there will be an extra fee of $25.00. 

We reserve the right to refuse ads and pictures. 

 

Please submit all advertisements and articles to:                 

macklinhometownconnection@outlook.com 

 

 

 
Macklin Clubhouse/Restaurant/Golf Course  
July hours are as follows: 8:00am – 10:00pm 
 

Upcoming Golf Events: 
Every Tuesday – Ladies Night Golfing 
Every Thursday – Men’s Night Golfing   
July 25th – Couple’s Tournament 
 

Come enjoy licensed dining and golf! 

Bunnock News 
 

The Friday Night Registration and Trade 

Show event is making some changes!  The 

Macklin Hall Board is hosting a Craft Beer 

tasting area.  For a small fee you can sample 

the flavors of: 
 

*9Mile Legacy Brewing Company  

*Prairie Sun Brewery 
 

More information to follow. 

mailto:macklinhometownconnection@outlook.com

